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20 January 2016 - Email from Mark McKenzie to Phillip Glyde regarding attendees at meeting

From: Mark McKenzie m
Sent: Wednesday, 20 January z

To: Phillip Glyde
Subject: MEETING ATTENDEES CONTACT DETAILS
Hello Phillip

The list of meeting attendees on Monday 18 Jan and contact emails are as below:

Susan Madden - EO Macquarie Valley Food & Fibre (mrff@bigpond.com)

Michael Egan - Chairman Macquarie Valley Food & Fibre (mrff@bigpond.com)
Mary Ewing - EO Lachlan Valley Water (mary.ewing@Ilvw.com.au)

Tom Green - Chairman Lachlan Valley Water

Jon-Maree Baker - EO Namoi Water (eo@namoiwater.com.au)

Michael Murray - Operations Manager Cotton Australia (michaelm@cotton.org.au)
Tim Napier - EO Border Rivers Food & Fibre (tim.napier@brff.com.au)

Zara Lowien - EO Gwydir Valley Irrigators Association (zara.lowien@gvia.org.au)
lan Cole - CEO Barwon Darling Water (irc@darlingfarms.com.au)

Best Regards
Mark

Mark McKenzie

Chief Executive Officer
NSW Irrigators Council
02 9251 8466





